
abc75abc@gmail.com 
USPS Customer Support <uspscustomersupport@usps.gov> 
Tuesday, December 20, 2022 3:07 PM 

abc75abc@gmail.com 
Your USPS Service Request #45976944 Has Been Resolved! [ref_00Dj0GyYH 
500t014r2PD:ref] 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Robert Malek, 

Thank you for taking the time to notify us of your experience. Your USPS® 
Service Request 45976944 has been marked as resolved. 

We investigated your service request regarding a certified letter with 
the tracking number 7022 2410 0001 6286 9758. The letter arrived at 
this facility on 12/15/22 and was dropped off at the intended address 
with a failure to scan the letter. Please contact us at the number 
below if you have any further questions or concerns. 

Please accept our sincerest apology for any trouble this may have caused 
you. We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you again in 
the future. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Evans 
Customer Service 
Cadman Plaza PO 
(718) 855-0491 

eeee********k*********k****k**************************k*************eer**ek* 

Your privacy is important to us. If you would like additional information on 
our privacy policy, please visit us online at: www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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